
   PM SHRI KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA RUBBER BOARD KOTTAYAM 

                                  ADMISSION NOTICE  

There are few students vacancies in class III and class IV. 

Interested parents may contact school office on or before      

29-08-2024 for admission as per KVS guidelines. 

         

                                                                        Principal 


